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www. tuolumnecounty.ca, gov
July 15, 2020

Mr. Darin Grossi

Executive Director

Tuolumne County Transportation Council
2 South Green Street

Sonora, CA 95370

RE: Request for Re-allocation of RSTP Funds

Dear Mr. Grossi:

Recently, we were advised that the Tuolumne County Transportation Council (TCTC) has not yet re-
allocated funds that were not expended for the Tuolumne Park and Ride Project under Resolution No.
545-16. It is understood that the remaining balance of the Tuolumne Park and Ride Project is
$6,793.15. On behalf of the County of Tuolumne, | am requesting that the TCTC re-allocate
$6,793.15 to the Jacksonville Road Bridge Rehabilitation Project, federal aid no. BRLS-5932(078).

The Jacksonville Road Bridge Rehabilitation Project was constructed in late 2019. Due to changed
site conditions during construction, costs exceeded the programmed funding. The County would like
to use the re-allocation of funds, as referenced above, to contribute to the additional construction
costs.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions concerning this matter.

Thank you, (

Blossom Scott-Heim, P.E.
Supervising Engineer - Capital

Cec: Kim MacFarlane, P.E., Department of Public Works Director
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